
Essex Finance Committee 
July 29, 2013 

7:30 pm 
Essex Senior Center 

 
 
 
Members Present:  Sherri Davis, Ken Riehl, Richard Ross and Jeff Soulard 
 
 

1. Transfers 
All transfers approved unanimously – SEE ATTACHED 

 
 

2. Discuss Plans for Upcoming Year 
The group discussed the possibility of a quarterly Finance Committee Report to 
update residents on the budget and other financial issues.  We will discuss this 
further at our next meeting. 

 
 

3. Update Conomo Point Legal Cases 
Mr. Soulard shared an update on the two cases.  The Pratt case (home ownership) 
was set to begin in August and the Walker case (lease rates) should begin in late 
September.  Each of these cases is important to the Finance Committee as the 
decisions will have a significant financial impact on the Town.  Additionally, 
these issues are part of the uncertainty related to the expiration of the leases of the 
town owned land at Conomo Point.  Having an answer on the home ownership 
issue will allow eliminate some of the uncertainty with the various options for the 
leased property on Conomo Point and allow us to provide more meaningful 
financial analysis. 

 
 

4. Public Comment 
A resident brought it to our attention that our meetings were not being posted on 
the Town Website Calendar.  We assured him we would make sure our future 
meetings were posted on the website in addition to the physical postings done at 
Town Hall and the Elementary School. 

 


















